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It seems to me that there is a better way here. The end dates and amounts for these 

support agreements are known ahead of time. Why not include them, including the 

expiration dates, in the rental agreement. That way the tenant knows the full 

arrangement when they sign the rental agreement. If you sent me a notice for 

changes to the rental agreement 30 months before it went into effect I would likely 

forget making this bill a waste of time and effort. The problem is real, this is not a 

good solution. 


